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I am vehemently opposed to this bill! ODOT has a long history of waste and 

inefficiency. We should not spend another penny on TriMet. It is losing money 

because Portland has become a drug infested, crime ridden, unsafe sewer. No 

rational person feels safe or comfortable riding TriMet. It’s time to rethink our 

priorities. Through in good money after bad accomplishments nothing.  Our economy 

is horrible. Good companies are leaving this state and taking their good jobs with 

them. Democrats policies leading to this crisis have proven to be abject failures. This 

bill will only further burden already suffering Oregonians.  I have lived in Oregon for 

the past 60+ years. I love this state but my family and I are very seriously considering 

leaving for good and we’re not alone. Things continue to get worse and bills like this 

one just increase our taxes and we all know we’ll have nothing to show for it. We are 

on the wrong path. We must change or Oregon will be lost. We already have among 

the highest taxes but we lead the nation only in negative attributes, poorest schools, 

most registered sex offenders, least liked governor, etc. Wake up! Wokeism and 

Leftist ideology are guaranteed to fail, just look around.! 


